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SACRAMENTO LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

1112 I Street #100 

Sacramento, California 95814 

(916) 874-6458 

 

May 2, 2012 

 

TO:   Sacramento Local Agency Formation Commission 

 

FROM:  Peter Brundage, Executive Officer 

 

RE: PROPOSED CITY OF ELK GROVE SPHERE OF INFLUENCE 

AMENDMENT (LAFC 09-10) (CEQA EIR SCH #2010092076) 

 

CONTACT:  Don Lockhart AICP, Assistant Executive Officer  
(916) 874-2937 (Don.Lockhart@SacLAFCo.org) 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Receive and file project status report. No Commission action is required.  

 

SUMMARY 

 

Over the last several months your staff and Commission counsel have reviewed a series of 

EIR iterations provided by the CEQA consultant in response to edits and clarifications 

proposed by staff and counsel. Additionally, staff and counsel have met with representatives 

of the environmental community and Elk Grove staff in order to address their comments on 

the DEIR. The CEQA consultant team has prepared an Administrative Draft reflecting all 

edits and input provided to date.   

 

Staff and legal counsel have completed review of the most recent ADEIR. We will work with 

the CEQA consultant team to prepare the DEIR for recirculation for the review and 

comments of the public and affected agencies. 

 

We expect to have a revised schedule available shortly. It will be provided to your 

Commission, affected agencies and the public, as well as posted on the Commission website 

www.SacLAFCo.org.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

SACRAMENTO LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

 

Peter Brundage 

Executive Officer 
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